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FREE CABINETS:

Jason Torre has 6 letter size file cabinets (5 draws) available.  If you are in need of a file cabinet(s) please 
contact Jason, by the end of next week(Jan. 11).  If no one has use for these cabinets they will go to 
Property Control.

JOB OPPORTUNITY:  (submitted by Germaine)
 
We have been asked to post the following Health Sciences Library job opportunity, Head of Access 
Services:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/CampusJob.nsf/dd0034073858dd6d8525659c0072eafb/0f26633e597
78cdc852573bd00566a93?OpenDocument

SIGN UP FOR A CLASS THIS WINTER:

Was one of your resolutions to learn something new?  Well, then opportunity is knocking.
 Since we are members of LILRC we are given a reduced rate on New Horizons classes offered in 
nearby in Commack and Westbury.

   Information and Registration
LILRC is sponsoring training sessions on EBSCO/NOVELny Databases on February 5.  
There are two sessions with the same information (1) 9:30 - noon and (2) 12:30 - 3:00.  
These sessions are being held at the Greenley Library, Farmingdale State College.  The 
registration form is located in the NOTICES  box on the counter where the pay checks used 
to be.

GOOD NEWS FOR CSEA STAFF:  
The new contract has been unanmiously passed.  So we don't bombard Keith with questions, here 

is a link to get further details  - state_contract_07.url




